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                       Friday 20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Biddulph Fire Station Year 5 - Thursday 9th November 
 

To highlight Staffordshire Fire Service`s “Safe & Sound” initiative have arranged a 
trip for Year 5 to Biddulph Fire Station on Thursday 9th November. Children will take 
part in a number of safety and life skills workshops, delivered by both the fire 
service and national specialst partners. 
The workshops will take place in various spaces around the fire station, allowing 
children to see some of the operational areas. 
 
The children will leave school at 9.10am and will be walking to and from the Fire 
Station. 
  
Children should wear full school uniform and bring a coat. 
 
The children will be returning to school just before lunchtime. If you would like your 
child to take part in this visit, please complete the online consent form via Scopay. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Zoumides 
Class Teacher 
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